
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 27th May 2022 

The Circus Is Coming To Town 

Roll up! Roll up! We are hugely excited to be welcoming Rosie from Primary Workshops 

for Schools upon our return to school on Monday 6th June. The day will be filled with 

circus skills for all classes. We will go easy on the sword-swallowing and fire-juggling!  

 

Happy Holidays!  

Here we are at half term, with only 7 (actually, make that 6.6!) weeks of the school year left! There has been a 

packed schedule as we have welcomed many visitors and taken children on a range of trips as we returned to 

relative normality upon the lifting of Covid restrictions. 

We wish you all a lovely half term – whatever the weather – and we look forward to welcoming children back on 

Monday 6th June.  

 

Wheelchair Basketball 

On Friday 10th June, all pupils in school will have the opportunity to take part in 

wheelchair basketball. This is always a hugely popular experience. Look out for 

photos on the school Facebook page: facebook.com/BownessSchool and give us a 

‘like’ so that you always see our updates. 

 

Bowness-on-Solway Primary School 

www.bowness-on-solway.cumbria.sch.uk 

Jubilee Garden Party 

Thanks to all those who attended today’s celebration of the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. I 

know that the children will remember this historic occasion for years to come, not least as 

they have all taken away a delightful commemorative keepsake. These were kindly paid for 

by the parents’ association. 

Special thanks to Judith and Vanessa for their fantastic efforts preparing all of the food. 

 

Wordsworth House 

Our school’s relationship with this important cultural setting continues! Class 4 had a valuable visit in 

which they explored the lives of William and Dorothy Wordsworth, looked around the cottage and 

visited the museum. It’s great for the children to learn about historical figures from our county. 

School Bus Service 

The Reays bus which covers Drumburgh, Glasson, Glendale and Port Carlisle will cease from today. From 6th 

June, Caldew Coaches will run one bus which will pick up and drop off at all of the villages in one journey. See 

overleaf for new timings. 

 

School Transport inform me that parents will be contacted in writing during the half term holiday, formally 

setting out the new timetable. If you wish to contact School Transport, the details are below: 

Telephone: 01228 226428 

Email: school.transport@cumbria.gov.uk 

 

 


